
From: Deb Freeman   
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2024 6:09 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Summit Hazardous CO2 pipeline 

 

Summit’s Hazardous CO2 pipeline CEO is stating he wants to take 3.3 Billion gallons of 
water every year, from the purest water aquifer, in one of 5 states on the planned route. 

Why should this private company get this PUBLIC water source for free? 

Should they even be allowed to take this amount of water…and potentially deplete  water 
needed by towns,cities and individual property owners?  

If there is no water in the well,  a farmer’s  economic stability will decrease, the property 
value will fall. 

If a landowner wants to make improvements to the land taken by Summit, they are not 
allowed to plant trees, or  build over the area…..forever! Reducing any planned economic 
improvements. Resale values for the property will decrease. 

 

Please deny Summit’s request for a Hazardous CO2 pipeline permit! 

Please deny Eminent Domain for this private business.  

There are much better, less destructive ways to reduce CO2 in the atmosphere. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Debra Freeman 

Retired RN and SW. 

Landowner 

  

St. Ansgar, IA. 50472 

 




